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March 13, 2019 

NOTICE TO DIRECT REPAIR SHOPS 

Re: Termination of Direct Repair Premium 

As announced on February 25, a new agreement has been reached between 
MPI, the ATA, and the MMDA.  

As part of the new agreement, the Direct Repair (DR) premium amount paid to 
DR Shops under the old industry agreement is no longer in effect and will no 
longer be paid to DR shops effective April 15, 2019. 

After April 15, the DR premium will continue for a grace period until May 31, 
2019. This is to allow shops to complete work in progress for claims retrieved on 
or before April 15 and submitted for payment on or before May 31.  

Click the link below to view more information on the DR Premium criteria and 
payment schedule:  

https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/DirectRepair/DRPremium.html 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact your Shop 
Relationship Advisor using the Repair Shop Support Line. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-LVAA-2019-Initial.pdf
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